
 

Kern County Science Fair Is Coming Up!  
By Jenifer Rangel 
7th Grade Reporter 
 
 ​  ​Hey, guess what! The Kern County 
Science Fair is coming up soon! You 
probably didn’t know that, or that it was 
even a thing! You’re probably 
wondering, what’s the big deal about it? 
It’s just an event-- but not just any event! 
Scholars from Grimmway Academy 
Arvin are going there on ​March 17th​ to 
represent us, as a school. This is a very 
exciting event for our scholars!  

 
What is the Kern County Science 
Fair? 
 
   The Kern County Science Fair is an 
annual event where students from 
grades 4-12 participate for a chance to 
move on to the State Science Fair, 
which is also known as the California 
Science Fair. Students are interviewed 
by judges on their understanding of the 
project, hypothesis, lab notebooks, the 
amount of effort, motivation, and more! 
This event has been going on for years!  
 

How Did Our Finalists Receive The 
Opportunity To Get To Go To The Kern 
County Science Fair? 
 
   First things first, every scholar was 
required to do a Science Project, and 
present it to the class. After everybody 
presented, Grimmway Academy Arvin’s 
Science teachers picked 10 scholars 
from each grade to participate in the 
Grimmway Academy Arvin Science Fair, 
and present to judges. This happened in 
December 2019. Judges from the GAA 
Fair picked 2 lucky scholars from each 
grade level to move on to the Kern 
County Science Fair! Congratulations to 
our finalists from grades 4-8 who are 
moving on to the Kern County Science 
Fair!  


